
 

 

To:         Unicode Technical Committee 
From:    Debbie Anderson, SEI, UC Berkeley and Ken Whistler 
Date:     5 May 2016 
Subject: Name change for  U+16FE0  

 

On 8 May 2014, the UTC approved U+16FE0 TANGUT REPETITION MARK in the Ideographic 
Symbols and Punctuation block.  However, ISO/IEC 10646:2014/FDAM2 has the name 
TANGUT ITERATION MARK for the same character. The FDAM2 ballot passed and was 
approved in March 2016 and consequently, TANGUT ITERATION MARK is the name we have 
used in the 9.0 UCD data files currently in beta review.  Hence we recommend the UTC change 
the name for U+16FE0 to TANGUT ITERATION MARK to be in synch with ISO/IEC 10646. 
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